September 10, 2024

Dear IFMA Houston Chapter Members,
It is with great humility and honor that I step into the role of President for the IFMA Houston Chapter for the 2024-2026 term. I take on this responsibility with deep respect for the legacy of our chapter and a strong commitment to uphold the values of IFMA as we continue to advance our facility management community.
We are fortunate to be part of a thriving and growing chapter, and I am committed to expanding our membership by offering a rich array of educational resources, diverse and relevant program topics, flexible schedules, and varied locations for our meetings. By focusing on networking opportunities and community stewardship, we will continue to strengthen our presence in the industry.
I have always been immensely proud to be a part of this chapter, which is built on the dedication, warmth, and energy of our hardworking board, and the commitment of our members. 
Our monthly meetings are at the heart of our chapter's activities, providing opportunities for learning, sharing, and growing together. We will continue to deliver high-quality and diverse programming, while also listening to your feedback to ensure our content is relevant and beneficial. Additionally, we will offer more flexibility with meeting locations to accommodate the varied areas of our members.
I am excited to serve alongside our dedicated Board of Directors, and I look forward to continuing the legacy of excellence that the Houston chapter is known for. Together, we will build an even stronger and more vibrant community.
Sincerely,
Betty Morgan Burris
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President, IFMA Houston Chapter (2024-2026)

